
 

               

               

 

 

 21st November 2019  

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

A King is Born 

‘Tis the season to be jolly …’ Christmas show time is nearly upon us! Preparations and rehearsals have begun and 

singing can be heard around school wherever you wander. It really is a magical time of year. 

Year 1/2 Nativity at School on Wednesday 11th December 2pm and Thursday 12th December at 2pm (Doors open 

1.45pm).  There will also be a raffle to raise funds for school. 

We would like to invite you to watch your child’s nativity performance however, we need to strictly limit the number 

of seats to 2 per family due to Health and Safety restrictions in the school hall.  We will not be issuing paper tickets 

however please indicate on the slip below which performance you wish to attend and the number of seats required 

(a maximum total of 2 per family) so we have an idea of numbers. Can we also request that the slip indicating your 

preference is returned by the end of the school day on Tuesday 3rd December. There may be a few spare seats so 

you are welcome to email a request to reception@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk with your child’s name and date of 

performance. All requests will be put into a hat and drawn on Wednesday 4th December and we will email you if 

you have extra seats. 

We look forward to seeing you there. Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

KS1 Team             

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 1/2 NATIVITY 

 

Child’s name: ______________________      Class: ______________________ 

 

Seats required (maximum of 2)  ___________________  Wednesday 11th December 2pm 

OR 

Seats required (maximum of 2) ___________________  Thursday 12th  December  2pm 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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